August 15, 1951

Mr. Leslie Bowling 510 California Building New Orleans, Louisiana

Dear Mr. Bowling:

Your letter of August 13 is at hand and I am glad to assure you that the announcement of the organization and forthcoming meeting of the Gulf Coast Association of Geological Societies will appear in the August A.A.P.G. Bulletin. This should be in your hands within a few days and I hope the photograph appears to your satisfaction.

The Bulletin now has a circulation of 8,800 copies, so that I believe this will get desirable publicity.

Cordislly yours,

J. P. D. Hull Business Manager

JPBH: alb

cc: T. H. Philpott